
My name is Michael Miller, and I own 2 4-pieces in Bend (Deschutes County) and I encourage you to 
vote NO on HB 2004-A.  This measure would have a deleterious effect on the rental market in Bend, 
adversely impacting both renters and landlords.   
Thank you. 
Michael Miller 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


